
From: Judicial 
To: Members of the Communityty wi th cars 

It is necessary to keep the "parking lot" in front of the 
new student houses (the one in front of the sculpture studio ) 
clear of cars. That area must be clear in the event of fire, 
and it is a serious hazard for cars to be parked there. 
You are asked to follow the little signwhich indicates 
parking and to leave your cars in the lot behind the grove. 

It is imp ortant that you g ive us your cooperation in this 
matter. Eventually that cement area will be grassed in, 
and there will be no semblance of a parking lot. Until
that time, cars in that area are prohibited. 

Please remember that this prohibition is the result of a 
real public danger and do not park your cars in the prohibited 
area. Violators will be fined $10. perx violation. This 
will be strictly enforced. 

In addition, we are asked to remind you that parking near 
the delivery entrance to Commons or along the road leading 
to it obstructs the delivery of food and mail. Parking 
between the sign and Commons has become so frequent that 
the US Post Office is threatening to stop the delivery of 
mail unless the road is kept clear. Please do not park 
below the sig n on the delivery road to Commons. 

Please do not further rotten relations with the US Government. 
Please cooper a te. 


